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The National Oceanography Centre, Southampton is pleased to host the 5th meeting of the 
UK/ European Moorings Group. This forum has previously been held at SAMS in 2008 
and at Oceanology International before that. The meetings bring together a diverse range 
of people whose common interest is scientific moorings, in order to share experiences, 
techniques and knowledge. 
 
Through a series of discussions and group meetings, the aims of the workshop include 
 

 Follow up current projects 
 Focus on policy and legislation 
 Examine common failure modes 
 Expand on risk management issues 
 Report on current technologies and practices 

 
Invitation to participants 
All interested in participating and/or making a presentation are invited to register on the Moorings 
Workshop webpages at http://www.noc.soton.ac.uk/ocs/index.php/NERCMW/5th where further 
information on the programme and local arrangements can be found. Workshop places will be 
limited to 35, so early registration is advised. For specific enquiries please contact Paul Provost or 
Rob McLachlan 

 
Organisers:  Dr Paul Provost (pgp@noc.soton.ac.uk) 
  Mr Robert McLachlan (rfm1@noc.soton.ac.uk) 
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